
 
 
 
May 31, 2018 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
LED Roadway Lighting has been a client of Schooley Mitchell Telecom 
Consultants and specifically, John Campbell, since October 2017. 
 
John, and the entire team at Schooley Mitchel, has worked diligently on reducing 
our telecommunications costs related to Cellular and Audio Conferencing.  The 
entire team has always been professional and direct in his negotiations with our 
communications providers, and has always worked hard to get the best deal 
possible for LED Roadway Lighting.   
 
Based on the efforts of Schooley Mitchell, we are expecting telecom savings of 
over 20% over the next three years.  The process was effortless, with Schooley 
Mitchel doing all the negotiations and most of the work to make the necessary 
changes to the accounts. Schooley Mitchell was there to support us during any 
transitions, ensuring everything continued to run smoothly. 
 
If your company is struggling to reduce its telecommunications costs then I would 
recommend that you consider using the services of John Campbell at Schooley 
Mitchell Consultants.   
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Harlyn Porter 
IT Developer and Support for Manufacturing 
 

  
T: 1.902.667.1228 (Ext. 206) 
M: 1.902.664.1791 
E: hporter@ledroadwaylighting.com 
W: http://www.ledroadwaylighting.com 


